CURRENT STATUS OF INDIAN WATERS RESIDENTIAL SEPTIC TO SEWER PROJECT:

The City of Crystal River held a bid-opening on Friday, June 16 for the Indian Waters Phase 1, Part 2 project and received one bid. Upon reviewing the bid, the City has come to the determination that the bid does not meet the requirements set forth in the project details. Due to the City not selecting a contractor for this project on this go-round, they will be republishing the invitation to bid. 
